
Christmas Crafts 

Thank you to all our parents and carers, who have joined 
us for our Christmas Craft activities. We think it’s           

important that you have the opportunity to spend time with 
your child in the classroom.  

Reception’s craft session will be held in the new year. 

 

 

 

Social media 
Please like and share our  
social media to keep up to 

date with in school activities. 

Christmas Performances 

Once again, it has been lovely to welcome so many of you into 

school to watch our Christmas performances. The children in 

Nursery, Reception, Y1 and Y2 thoroughly enjoyed performing 

and it was lovely to see their confidence shine through.  

We are incredibly proud of them all! 

Choir 

Our choir, taught by Miss Reed, have enjoyed performing carols 
for the residents at Humberston House. They also put on a    

special performance for parents and carers after school. Letters 
will be going out in January for any children who would like to 

join the choir in the new year. 

Christingle 

Children in KS1 and 2 visited the local church and         
participated in a Christingle, where they sang carols and 

observed the Christingle candles being lit.  

We were so proud of their respectful behaviour. 

School dinners 

Remember to book your child’s school dinners on MCAS for 
January 2025! 

Spring term dates 

Having good communication with you is important to us. 
Please see the dates of events that have already been 

arranged for the Spring term on the back of here  

We will aim to update these in a timely manner and share 
them on Dojo. 

Happy Holidays 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish 
all of our families a very Merry Christmas and 

a Happy New Year! 

From Mrs Patterson, Miss Nicholson and all the 
staff at Cloverfields. 

Humberston House 

School have continued to develop strong community links 
with Humberston House. During December, Turtle class 

have been to post letters to Santa there and Owl class 
have been to take part in a colouring competition.  

Christmas Fair 

Thank you for supporting us by attending our annual Christmas 
Fair. We will let you know in the new year how much money we 

raised. 

Reminder 

School re-opens on Monday 6th January. We look forward 
to seeing you all in the new year! 

Year 4 swimming will continue first week back —       
Please make sure your child comes to school with their 

swimming kit. 

Lost property 

Please can parents/carers label all children's jumpers and 
PE kit in a permanent marker so we can ensure they don’t 

get lost. This makes it easier for us to return items. 

Staff Changes 

We sadly said goodbye to Mrs Simister this week.  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank her for  
supporting the children and we wish her the very best for 

the future. 



SPRING HALF TERM 1 

JANUARY 

6 January School re-opens to pupils 

    

13 January Y4 swimming 

14 January Y6 SAT’s parent meeting 

    

20 January Y4 swimming 

22 January Reception parent Phonic event 9:05 – 10:00am 

    

27 January Y4 swimming 

29 January KS2 visit – The Deep - Hull 

FEBRUARY 

3 February Y4 swimming 

4 February Y1 Phonics parent meeting 9am 

    

10 February Y4 swimming 

14 February Break up for half term – normal time 3:30pm 

14 February Wear red – Heart month 

    

24 February School re-opens to pupils 

MARCH 

3 March Y4 swimming 

7 March World Book Day – Dress as your favourite book character 

    

10 March Last Y4 swimming 

14 March Red Nose Day – Crazy hair day and wear your own clothes 

    

24 & 25 Y5 Bikeability – Group 1  (more information to follow) 

27 & 28 Y5 Bikeability – Group 2 (more information to follow) 

APRIL 

10 April March Newsletter out 

Finish for Easter – 2:30pm – No after-school clubs 


